
 

 

 

 

 

2022 SHA 
Student 

Ethics Bowl  
Hosted by the APTC Student Sub-

Committee 
We are looking for students to participate in the 

9th Annual Student Ethics Bowl. 

Enter with a team from your school or join as an 

individual and you can be assigned to a team.  

CASH prizes sponsored by the RPA! 

Please email to sign up or if you have any 

questions.   

SHAStudentEthicsBowl@gmail.com 

 

Friday, January 7 

8AM to 12PM 


